
Memo No: 213 

Office of the Proctor 
Visva-Bharati 

HOSTEL EVACUATION NOTICE 

13 March 2020 

As per the decision of the competent authorities and in conjunction with the directives of the 

various bodies of the Government of India, ALL HOSTELS under Visva-Bharati (including 

Patha-Bhavana hostels) will REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER ORDERS due to the 

immediate tlu·eat of Corona virus (Covid-19). 

Consequently, ALL student-boarders - except for FOREIGN NATIONALS - are hereby 

directed to VACATE their hostel-rooms and dormitories with IMMEDIATE EFFECT. 

The matter will be reviewed on 30 March 2020 by university authorities and all student­

boarders will be notified of the decision/s through the Visva-Bharati website. 

All student-boarders are thereby advised not to return to their hostel rooms and dom1itories 
until ordered by this office. 

Kindly comply with this directive on health grounds. 

~ M~~!Q 
(Sankar Majumdar) l3 /3/ 2J 2JJ 
Proctor 

Visva-Bharati 

Copy to: 

Proctor 
Visva-Bharati 

I. CS to Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati 

2. PA to Registrar, Visva-Bharati 

3. Professor-in-Charge, Security, Visva-Bharati 

4. Wardens/Teacher-Warden/Hostel Offices of ALL Hostels ofVisrn-Bharati 

5. Seniors Systems Analyst and In-charge, Computer Centre. Vis\'a-Bharati - H"ith an w gt'!lf 

request to host this notice on the Visva-Bharati website at the earliest. 
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